
 

      

5 December 2019 

 

Dear Rebecca 

Regulatory impact assessment code for subordinate legislation 

Thank you for your letter of 21 November in relation to the RIA code for subordinate 

legislation, which the Committee considered at its meeting on 2 December 2019. 

The Committee noted that you have instructed officials to carry out a review of the code 

during 2020, and this is something that we welcome. We would be grateful if you could 

provide further information on the timescale for the review once it is available, and we look 

forward to seeing the consultation in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Rebecca Evans AM 

Minister for Finance and Trefnydd 


